
 
 
To the Chairperson and Members of the 
Dublin City Joint Policing Committee 
 

        December 3rd 2019 
 

 
Report of the Deputy Chief Executive 

  

 
 
Medically Supervised Injecting Facility (MSIF)  
Dublin City Council’s decision to refuse the application was appealed to An Bord Pleanála and a 
decision is due by January 2nd 2020. 
 
 
Policing Authority 
The Policing Authority continues to hold approximately 11 meetings annually and a minimum of 4 of 
these are open to members of the public to attend.  All meetings scheduled for 2019 have already 
taken place.  Details of 2020 Public Meetings are not yet available.  
 
Further information can be found on: 
 
https://www.policingauthority.ie/en/authority-meetings/ 
 
 
 
 
 
Brendan Kenny 
Deputy Chief Executive 
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